
 

 

 

 

 

2022 HOMEWORK  

Opt in/Opt out 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Plattsburg PS Homework Policy has been developed in consultation with the school community. This 

consultation indicated that families would like the  flexibility to decide whether or not their child/

children commit to class homework activities. Therefore, at Plattsburg parents and carers are able to 

look at their after school commitments and priorities and decide whether or not to participate in 

homework activities. Please  complete the permission note below and return to school. 

 

If you elect to participate in homework activities it is important to understand that all tasks need to 

be able to be completed independently by the student. If this is not the case please return the 

homework to the teacher letting them know it could not be completed. 

 

A full copy of the Homework Policy can be found on the school’s webpage: 

 

https://plattsburg-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 
 

Ellen Bax 

PRINCIPAL 

————————————————————-—————————————————————————— 

HOMEWORK 2022 

 

Child’s Name:  ____________________________________________               Class:  ______ 

 

Homework (please tick)               YES   

        

                                                   NO 

  
Signed: _____________________________________________________________               Date:          /      / 2022 
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